
 

  

January 22nd, 2025 
 
Timco Engineering Inc. 
13146 NW 86th Drive, Suite 400 
Alachua, FL 32615 
  
   
Letter of Authorization - FCC 2ALIR-AN203  
  
I, Mike Ciholas of Ciholas, Inc. 3700 Bell Road, Newburgh, IN 47630, hereby authorize Chris 
Elpers or Sarah Dory of Ciholas, Inc to sign on my behalf on TCB applications to the FCC. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
  
 
  
 
Mike Ciholas 

President 
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